
No negotiations have been made to date with the Indian 
Commissioner for B.C. other than to obtain the latest avail­
able plans for the Indian Reserve. It is hoped that answers 
to the above queries will be available as soon as possible, 
since the time for construction is limited by the short low- 
water period in July and August, and therefore, if thejletting 
of the contract is delayed by slowness in obtaining site 
clearances, the entire project will have to be postponed for 
one year, (until the next low-water period).

C. H. Clay, 
Division Engineer
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